
UP FOR 

DISCUSSION 
 

Committee Meeting 5th December 2017 
 
Attendees (committee): Lorin Clough, Simon 
Coleman, Tony Britten, Stephen Coleman, Michelle 
Coleman, Sean Getty, Stevie Anscombe, Jim Thomson, 
Keith Thomson 
 
Apologies received from: Mary Leeming, Gary Tipping, Sue Thomson,  
 
Meeting opened at: 20:29 
 

Chairperson’s opening statement: Tony Britten 
 
Hello, good evening & welcome! 
 
 

Treasurer: Update from Jim Thomson 
 
Cash in bank is: £1664.27 
 
Plus £65 to be added from takings from the table at St Jimmy’s WMC 
 
Quiz Night - £84 to be banked 
 
Paid out £74 in expenses to Inter Area & County Captain 
 
Balance now £1,739.27 
 
 
 

County Reports: Stephen Coleman 
 
Inter Area ‘A’ – Final 1st leg scheduled for 6th Dec at High Wycombe. Home leg on 13th Dec at Rushden 
Cons. As many supporters as possible required. Lorin will send email to seek supporters for this important 
event for the league. 
 
Inter Area 7’s will take place on Sunday 11th February. The venue is TBC. 
 
Inter Area ‘B’ – No Report 
 
Inter Area ‘C’ – Last match vs Reading C – lost 4-1 away. ‘C’ team shield now completed. Keith wanted to 
place on record how proud he is of the team and hopes to get the same support next year. 
 
Ladies team looking strong possibility – Stephen will confirm at Inter Area AGM. 
 
 
 
 



Social Secretary – Update from Michelle 
 

Quiz Night – made £84.00 – useful contribution but would have really liked to have seen a larger 
representation from the league. 
 
Race Night – Confirmed for Friday 2nd Feb 19:30pm 
 
Presentation Evening – will be reviewing venues in the coming weeks. Bowling Club, ON Cricket Club are 
among the options. 

 
Secretary: Lorin Clough 

 
Masters V funding – Lorin set out that this competition, whilst growing in popularity, did not break even 
financially last year and requires either additional sponsorship or change to cut costs. After discussion it was 
agreed that no change is required and the league will accept the cost. 
 
Website – Lorin reminded all that captains should still submit Match Reports as they can be added to the 
website against each result. 

 
Competition Secretary: Simon Coleman 
 
Simon wanted to reiterate the full competition rules so that there is no confusion. He urged all players to 
familiarise themselves again so that they are in no doubt. The rules can be accessed via the website. 

 
Premiership KO Semi-Final draw – 1st Feb 
 
Storm vs Stirrup Cup 
Rushden vs Cardigan 
 
 
 

Nene Cup Semi-Final draw – 1st Feb 
 
St Jimmy’s vs C&A Saints 
Cock ‘C’ vs Headlands 
 

 
 

Any Other Business: 
 

Dave Alder – confirmed dates for tables for Jim Wilson and 4-pin & Open weekends. 
 
Michelle – suggestion of 4-pin for Summer League. LC agreed to add to website and request feedback. 
 
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year to all league members! 
 
 
Meeting closed at: 21:29 
 

 

 


